
 

 

 

 

 

September 19, 1996 

 

 

Vince Palamara 

1201 Prospect Street 

Pittsburgh, PA  15234 

 

Re: Deed of Gift to the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection at the 

National Archives and Records Administration                                     

               

 

Dear Mr. Palamara: 

 

Thank you for your September 17, 1996, letter notifying us of your new address and informing us that 

you have not yet received the Deed of Gift signed by the Archivist.  I mailed the signed Deed of Gift 

to your old address on Hoodridge Drive on September 9, 1996.  If you do not receive it, please give 

me a call at (202) 724-0088 and I will send you another copy. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


